Dear parishioners,

As we approach the great feast of Pascha, we are faced with many questions due to the
restrictions associated with the Corona virus. We are not able to do things “as usual”.
One such problem is the sale of kulichi and cheese paschas. In the past we sold them
at the cathedral after services or during lunches. We are in lockdown mode and we
have been instructed to close our doors to the public. We are still able to order kulichi
and our sisters have prepared the cheese paschas but in order to get them to our
parishioners, we must sell the items as “take out”. Father Serge will bless the kulichi
before you receive them since gatherings are not permitted and we will not be blessing
baskets in the hall this year.

We are asking you to let us know by 5pm this Friday, April 3 if you would like to order
kulichi, what size and how many. The prices are the same as last year: KULICHI 1
Ib. - $10, 2Ibs.-$20, 3lIbs.-$30

A limited number of cheese paschas are available. They are sold by weight. Most run
between $19 and $23. We do have a few smaller ones and a few larger ones.

When we receive the kulichi , we will package them and they will be available for pick
up at the parish hall. We will work out the final details once we know how many have
been ordered.

It is imperative that you place your order on time, otherwise we cannot guarantee that
we will have kulichi available for you.

Please call matushka Luba at 732-966-6140 or email her at lubaluk@optonline.net to
place your order. Thank you



